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 Thursday 22nd May 2025 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are writing to share some exciting news regarding the future of Selattyn CE Primary School. 
 
Following extensive due diligence and consultation, we are now working towards a planned conversion 
date of 1st June 2025 for the school to join the Marches Academy Trust. 
 
We are incredibly excited about the opportunities this partnership will bring for our children, staff, and 
wider school community. 
 
The Marches Academy Trust shares our values and commitment to providing a high-quality, inclusive 
education, and we look forward to working closely with their team to support continued improvement and 
growth at Selattyn. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mr R.E. Shepherd 
 
 

Small School, Big Heart 
 

Selattyn C. of E. Primary School 
 

Head Teacher: Mr R.E. Shepherd 
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